

December 27, 2023

MIM (Prisons) PO Box 40799 San Franscico, CA 94140

Re: Refused Newsletters

To Whom It May Concern:

You wrote to the SCI-Muncy mailroom concerning your newsletter that was being refused here at the prison for a couple of different inmates. The following newsletters were refused because they cannot come directly to the prison and must go through the Security Processing Center (SPC) before coming here.

The newsletters should still have the inmate name and number on them, but instead of the Muncy address, they should be going to the SPC address, which is listed below for you to send the mail to. Once it goes to that address, it will be processed and approved for the inmates to receive. This is the center we use to process all incoming publications for inmates in the PA prison system.

Security Processing Center 268 Bricker Road Bellefonte, PA 16823

Hope this clarifies the process for you. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

in the control of the particle of the property of the control of t

Ashley M. Blyler

Corrections Mail Inspector Supervisor

and the control of t The control of the control of